
Washington Office

December 21, 2001

Mr. Richard Fabina
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory
Federal Communications Commission
7435 Oakland Mills Rd
Columbia MD 21046-1609

RE:  Administrative Update

Dear Mr. Fabina,

Thank you for taking the time to speak with me today regarding our equipment
certification application for the VHF-4000 (FCC ID:  AJK822-1468).  As stated in our
conversation, Rockwell Collins would like to administratively update the FCC ID to:
AJL8221468 with the corresponding FCC Confirmation Number:  EA102774.  Please
disregard and delete from the system the cover letter (Administrative Update) dated
December 14, 2001.

Rockwell Collins would like the FCC ID to be:  AJL8221648.  In our application,
the FCC ID and resultant file number is currently:  AJK822-1648. Changing the FCC ID
in the computer will make the FCC ID correspond to the FCC ID submitted in the ID
Label and Location Information attachment filed on October 19, 2001.

Thank you for assistance.  If you have any questions or require any additional
information, please do not hesitate to contact me via e-mail or at 703-516-8213.

Sincerely,

Joseph Cramer


